



Ramallah, June 19, 2008

Mr. George Penintakis
Secretary General of AMAN

## Dear Mr. Penintakis

Greetings

I would first to convey to you all my best wishes, hoping all the success in your work.

As you know, when we face hard circumstances, we go to our friend asking them for help. The Palestine News & Information Agency WAFA is using a web server in the USA, because of the continuous hacking against its website. But this is not the ideal solution of problem, specially when we need a maintenance while the people in charge in the USA are not in full duty because they would be in holidays or the difference in timing.

However, the solution is by having our web and e-mail servers in house. We succeeded in having the servers, but we are in need of a software to protect our system, which costs about \$25,000.

We are looking for your assistance to have the needed software.

Sincerely yours

Chairman of Board

Riyad Al Hassan

12000